
What’s happening at  

Nursery School !  

Monday 18th January to Friday 22nd January 2016 

As  most of you will know Ofsted came to visit the Nursery 

School on Wednesday 13th January. There was one inspector 

who was with us all day. We will receive the final report with 

details of how we got on in about two weeks time so           

unfortunately until we receive the report  we are not able to 

share the result. We will let you know our outcome as soon as we receive it.  

Thank you to those of you who spoke to the inspector and who took the time 

to give feedback on the Parent view website. 

School Telephone Number to report lateness or absences:- 0121 675 3408 

www.featherstonenurseryschool.org.uk 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who joined us on the visit to see the 

production of Going on a Bear Hunt at the Town Hall. The children have been 

doing lots of activities in Nursery school based on the story. They have been 

going on Bear Hunts and recalling and revisiting the story through role play 

and small world play. Why not share the story at home or act it out, having fun 

together. You could also make up another adventure for the family and the 

bear writing your own ideas down.  

Outside and inside the Nursery school their has been lots of interest in ice, 

frost and snow. While the children are exploring ice and its properties it is 

helping to develop their vocabulary and language as well as their scientific 

knowledge about ice.  

There have been quite a few new children joining us at Nursery School since 

the beginning of term.  They are getting lots of support and help from the 

older children who are being really good role models - showing them how to  

behave and helping them get to know our rules and routines. 

Well done everyone! 



 

In the event of extreme weather conditions, if the children’s centre and 

nursery school are closed, we will send you a txtround message.  
 

Please make sure we have your correct mobile number. 
 

School closures are posted on the Birmingham City Council website  

disruption.birmingham.gov.uk 
 

You can listen to local radio stations:  Free radio, BBC WM and Heart FM 

and check on their websites too. 

 

Dates reminder:- 

Holidays this term:- 

Half term is from  Monday 15 February 2016 – Friday 19 February 2016 

  Easter holidays are Friday 25 March 2016 – Friday 8 April 2016  

Don’t forget these dates are on the website for your information:- 

www.featherstonenurseryschool.org.uk 

Fruit for the café                              

Please can children in  

Squirrels and Owls 

bring in a few pieces of fruit this 

week?  

The week after that will be the 

turn of   

Caterpillars and Rabbits 

School fund.  

 

P lease remember to make a         

contribution to school fund each week. 

We use it to buy juice, cooking       

ingredients, and other resources used 

by your   children at  Nursery School. 

Thank you to those of you who    

regularly contribute to the fund. 

Remember you can pay whatever you 

can afford—every little helps!! 

http://www.birmingham.gov.uk

